Top stories in this newsletter









Chamber Luncheon

Happy Easter

Happy Passover

Chamber luncheon



3/5/2020 - Our Club and Foundation had a table at the Princeton Mercer Regional Chamber lunch last Thursday. As proud non-profit members of the chamber we periodically staff a table to raise awareness of the good works of Rotary and our club.

Each month at the luncheon, the chamber has several non-profit members staff a table in order to raise awareness. It turns out that at this lunch our club supported. either financially or through volunteers or both, most of the other non-profits represented. So we are all truly a community for doing good.

K-9 Unit



3/6/2020 -We had some very special guest at our Friday luncheon. The K-9 unit of the Princeton Police Department were well represented. Sgt. Matt Solovay, Officer Steve Lattin and K-9 Officer Harris all joined

We learned about how the K-9 unit assists with various kinds of searches, including explosives and drug detection as well as some background on the special training and history of the Princeton K-9 unit.

We were then treated to a demonstration of how Officer Harris goes about his work sniffing out explosives. He did not let the smell of our lunch get in his way so a job well done.

Welcome to our new members in the Month of March:

Gregory Caruso, Harvest Business Advisors

Ed Keenan, Document Depot

Support Local Businesses Without Leaving Your House

- ✓ Buy gift cards to use later
- Shop locally onlineOrder food for delivery or takeout from local restaurants
- ✓ Donate online to local charities Rate businesses you love with 5 stars on Google and social
- media ▼ Tip service workers extra
- Buy now, pick up later give the business a call, pay for a product, set it aside for later
- Keep paying for your memberships and subscriptions
- Ask a business owner what you can do to help
- ✓ Stay positive!

Bonus points: Like, share and post on social media; the extra virtual love is much appreciated!

Member News
Raffle tickets—50/50 District Wide Raffle. Tickets \$20 each and our Foundation will receive 50% of the tickets sold by our chapter. Please turn in tickets to Sal Levatino by 4/30/2020. Please stay tuned for more details on the status of this fundraiser.

Schedule of Events

All April lunch meetings at the Hyatt have been cancelled. We will hopefully resume with lunch at the Hyatt on May 1—but that is TBD.

A virtual lunch meeting is scheduled for Friday, April 3 at 12pm. Instructions to login and speaker information will be sent via email.

Wednesday, April 8—12:00-1:30PM Location: Virtual Board Meeting

Friday, May 1—12:00PM—1:30PM Location: Hyatt Regency Speaker: Business Meeting

SAVE THE DATES

Tuesday, June 30 - 6:00PM - 8:00PM Location: To be Determined Installation Reception

Please stay safe and stay home!

Please visit CDC.com or WHO.int for important information on Covid-19.

There are simple things you can do to help keep yourself and others healthy.

- Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds, especially after blowing your nose, coughing, or sneezing; going to the bathroom; and before eating or preparing food.
- Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.
- Stay home when you are sick.
- Cover your cough or sneeze with a tissue, then throw the tissue in the trash.









